
The Jefferson County Planning and Zoning Commission held a public hearing on Thursday 
November 7th 2024 at 7:00pm in the Jefferson County District Courtroom. Members present were 
Kevin Banahan, Bruce Livingston, Dustin Fairley, Andy Snyder, Randy Welsch, James Hahn, and 
zoning administrator John McKee. There were two citizens in attendance.  

Chairman Welsch called the meeting to order and noted that a copy of the open meetings act was 
available on the table. Banahan made a motion to approve the minutes as printed, seconded by 
Snyder, minutes approved. Secretary Fairley read the minutes from the February 8th meeting. Hahn 
moved to approve the minutes as read, seconded by Snyder. Minutes were approved.  

John Shepard from Marvin Planning Consultants gave a update on the ten year comprehensive 
planning project.   There was discussion on the comprehensive plan pertaining to livestock zoning, 
and the state matrix, comments from the public were also heard.  

Meeting adjourned 8:39pm 

Respectfully submitted, Dustin Fairley Secretary.  

 


